
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
SNOHOMISH HEALTH DISTRICT 2023 PRELIMINARY BUDGET 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Snohomish Health District Board of Health will 
hold a public hearing on the Health District’s 2023 preliminary budget on Tuesday, Nov. 
8, 2022, during its regular Board of Health meeting from 3 to 5 p.m. in person in the 
auditorium of the Snohomish Health District, 3020 Rucker Ave., Everett, and virtually via 
Zoom video conferencing, accessed with the following link: 
https://zoom.us/j/92258682166. 
 
A copy of the preliminary budget will be in the Board of Health packet, which will be 
made available by Friday, Nov. 4, on the Health District website: 
https://snohd.novusagenda.com/agendapublic/meetingsresponsive.aspx. The 
preliminary budget can also be obtained by contacting the Board clerk at 
sdejong@snohd.org or 425-339-5210 (option 1). 
 
The purpose of the public hearing is to hear public comment regarding the Health 
District’s 2023 preliminary budget. Written comments can be emailed to the Board clerk 
or mailed to: Board Clerk, Snohomish Health District, 3020 Rucker Ave., Suite 306, 
Everett, WA 98201. Written comments must be received no later than 1 p.m. on 
Tuesday, November 8, 2022. Additional arrangements to reasonably accommodate 
special needs will be made upon receiving 24-hour advance notice. For more 
information, please contact the Board clerk. 
 
 
[Above notice printed in the Health District’s newspaper of record, The Everett Herald, on Oct. 30 and 
Nov. 6.]  
 

 

https://zoom.us/j/92258682166
https://snohd.novusagenda.com/agendapublic/meetingsresponsive.aspx
mailto:sdejong@snohd.org

